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At this week’s Celebration Assembly the Star Award certificates went 
to Ben and Oliver in Dinghy Class, Beau, Gabriel and Mojo in Skiff Class, 
Poppy-Loveday, Joe and Charlotte in Lugger Class and Thomas, Honey 
and Maddie in Schooner Class. Congratulations and well done, you are 
all Mousehole stars! 
 

Last week Skiff Class visited 
Bosavern Community Farm, in St 
Just, to learn more about why we 
need plants and bees.  The children 
watched bees make honey in a 
special observation hive and fun 
feeding the chickens and finding 
eggs. They also explored the poly 
tunnels and found out what lots of fruit and vegetables look like when 
they are growing. After eating their lunch in a house made of cob they 
visited Kurt Jackson's art gallery in St Just and saw some beautiful 
paintings which all had a bee theme. Thank you to the staff at Bosavern 
Farm, the gallery, and a big thanks to Emily our parent 
driver.  Everyone had a great time. 
 

Unfortunately, we have received another complaint from one of our 
neighbours about Parking.  As a consequence it is likely that we will 
receive another visit from our community policing team. Our 
neighbours were particularly concerned about the amount of time 
some cars were parked illegally.  We would ask that if you are parking 
outside the school then please leave the school as quickly as possible 
at the end of the day. 



We would like to say a huge thank you to 
everyone who brought their children to 
the Mazey Day Parade on Saturday or who 
went to the effort to dress up and joined 
in themselves. It was a great turn out and 
I’m sure you would join all the staff in 
congratulating Mrs Newborn on 
masterminding another great show 
celebrating so many of the creative talents 

of our 
children. 

 



 Dinghy Class had a great boat trip on 'The 
Cormorant' out of Mousehole harbour on Monday. 
The conditions were perfect and we enjoyed cruising 
past the 'mouse hole' around the island and over to 
the rock pool, spotting birds and seals on the way. A 
big thank you to Mike Collier for taking us out and 
well done children - you behaved brilliantly. 
 

A huge thank you to everyone who attending our 
School Summer Fair. What a fantastic event! The children were very 
excited about the return of this event so a huge thank you must go to 
Clare Tyler and Katie Hicks and their army of helpers who made it 
happen. Not only did we all enjoy a lovely event FROMS raised over 
£1000 for the school, which will go towards the ongoing maintenance 
of the well used school minibus and to pay for 
those little extras like the return of Marc 
Griffiths the ventriloquist later this term. 
 

A big Thank You to Mr Corti for donating his 
time and installed a fantastic garden path for us 
over the weekend through the garden patch.  
  
 

Dates for your diary: 

Don’t forget, a full and up to date listing of school events and dates can 
be found on the CALENDAR page of our website. 
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